
Middle States (MSCHE) Town Hall Meeting 

Wednesday, December 12, 2018 from 3:30-4:30pm 

Cheng Library Auditorium 

 

Please join us for the kick-off town hall meeting on the reaccreditation process for William 

Paterson University.  Work has begun to prepare for the Middle States Commission on Higher Education 

(MSCHE) site visit in 2020-21. Reaccreditation is an all-hands effort.  Learn how you can get involved. 

Get introduced to the Middle States reaccreditation process for William Paterson University, review the 

work done thus far, and participate in the discussion of the process going forward to ensure our 

reaccreditation. 

MSCHE standards have changed.  If you went through a Middle States reaccreditation 

process in the past, please know that the standards have changed, as have some other details of the 

process. Join the town hall to learn about these changes and see how you can be involved in our 

reaccreditation. 

Faculty, staff, students welcome! 

 

 


